




From: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK
To: Linford, Tera
Subject: FW: Comment re Proposed Amendment to CrR 7.8
Date: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 2:14:46 PM
Attachments: 2021 comment re proposed OPD amendment to CrR 7.8.pdf

 
 

From: Pam Loginsky [mailto:pamloginsky@waprosecutors.org] 
Sent: Wednesday, September 29, 2021 2:09 PM
To: OFFICE RECEPTIONIST, CLERK <SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV>
Cc: Yu, Justice Mary <Mary.Yu@courts.wa.gov>; Johnson, Justice Charles W.
<Charles.Johnson@courts.wa.gov>
Subject: Comment re Proposed Amendment to CrR 7.8
 
External Email Warning! This email has originated from outside of the Washington State
Courts Network.  Do not click links or open attachments unless you recognize the sender, are
expecting the email, and know the content is safe.   If a link sends you to a website where you
are asked to validate using your Account and Password, DO NOT DO SO! Instead, report the
incident.

 

  Dear Clerk Lennon:
Attached is a letter commenting on the OPD proposed amendment to CrR 7.8.
 
Please do not hesitate to contact me if you should have any problem opening the document or if you
have any questions.
 
Sincerely
 
 
Pam Loginsky
Staff Attorney
Washington Association of Prosecuting Attorneys
206 10th Ave. SE
Olympia, WA 98501
 
E-mail:  pamloginsky@waprosecutors.org 
Phone (360) 753-2175
Fax (360) 753-3943
 

mailto:SUPREME@COURTS.WA.GOV
mailto:Tera.Linford@courts.wa.gov
mailto:pamloginsky@waprosecutors.org










